
To: FCC

From: John Dorsey, LGC Wireless

Subject: Incorrect FCC Identifier on the 731 Form

This is in response to the email we received here at LGC Wireless:

Correspondence Reference Number 11067
Form 731 Confirmation Number EA96209

The identifier on the FCC Form 731 is incorrect.

The identifier should read NOO-DAS8-4-W.

If you have any further questions please let me know.

Thanks,

John Dorsey
LGC Wireless


